
VALLEY VIEW 
Here’s the latest news to keep you and our community of  
parents up to date on the latest happenings at our school. 

 
PRINCIPAL MESSAGE 
Hello everyone, 
What a great week to come back to school! The weather has been fantastic, and the students 
have returned from the break with learning on their mind. The newly installed AIR 
CONDITIONERS have had a work out and have kept students and teachers cool on the hot days 
and more importantly have enabled the learning to continue without any discomfort from the 
heat. 
The beginning of a new school year brings with it great excitement and anticipation. What a 
fantastic sight to see this week our learning community out in full force supporting our 
students, catching up with each other and meeting new people.  
A warm welcome is extended to all our children and families and those who are joining our 
learning community for the first time this year. The teachers of Broadmeadows Valley Primary 
school have prepared and planned the learning together and have some wonderful 
opportunities organised for your children. We can guarantee that your child’s learning needs 
will be catered for throughout the year. They will be challenged and supported to achieve 
optimum results. 
 There will be many occasions throughout the year when you will be invited to participate in 
activities with the children and the teachers look forward to your involvement.  
Communication is very important between home and school. We encourage parents to contact 
teachers, leadership staff or the front office with any enquiries, concerns or information. We 
are all keen to support you and be available to discuss the learning of your children. 
 
Together we can make a positive difference. 
Have a great term! 
Regards Carmela 
 

COME TO SCHOOL EVERY DAY 

 

SCHOOL STARTS AT 9…………. 

 

 DON’T BE LATE 

WE LOVE TO SEE YOU EVERY DAY 
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Please wear your hat at school. 
 

 

School Council elections will be taking place in the next few weeks. Our next meeting will 
farewell some parent and teacher members who have so diligently represented you all in this 
forum. 
 
Parent representatives on School Council are highly valued and respected. They offer a parent 
perspective on all decisions, policies and procedures that are presented. They are parents who 
are willing to support our work by positively promoting the school, giving up their time to 
support programs or special events and more importantly to provide us with feedback about 
how we are meeting the needs of our community. 
 
If you would like to be a School Councillor or you are thinking about it, come and have a chat 
with me. I’ll welcome all enquiries and support you to be on our next council.  


